TWINHEAD

Date: June 27, 2024

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Request to change in Identification
To Whom It May Concern:

This application for Change of Identification request a new FCC ID as stipulated in 47CFR
2.933(b) for presently authorized equipment.

This application by Twinhead International Corporation will establish a new FCC ID under
FCC ID: FKKGRS01 for the purpose of marketing.

The original grant to Twinhead International Corporation FCC ID: FKGR0801 will remain in
effect.
Per 2.933(b)

1) The original identification is FCC ID: FKGR0801

2) The original grant date is 10/31/2022

3) The equipment is electrically and functionally identical. Only the model name, trade

name, and FCC ID number are different.
4) The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device
5) Exterior photographs are included in this application

Applicant: ~ Twinhead International Corporation
Address: 9F, No. 550, Rueiguang Rd, Neihu, Taipei, Taiwan 11492

Signature: %M\V 7/”’% “ZW

T

Name: James Lai

Telephone: +886 0255899999

E-mail: James Lai@twinhead.com.tw
Title: Manager



